

TLT Steering Group Meeting - 10th January 2017

Present: Geoff Greaves (chair), Hilary Macaulay, David Strachan, Alan Fay, Don Holmes, Martina Holmes, Flo Greaves, Sally Bramhall, Cllr Sian Meredudd, Jackie Talbott, Joie Parris, Sally Owen, Cllr Chris Carmichael, Nick Talbott

Apologies: Peter Coleridge, Joe Botting, Lucy Muir

1 Actions from November meeting

Outstanding Actions:

Popup design/production – **Nick** to propose design

Repair Cafe A-boards – **Nick** to liaise with Repair Café group

School Liaison – **Nick** to contact Jo Chittenden re timescale and scope for assembly sessions

Refugee support - **Peter** to check scope for Llandrindod becoming involved.

2 Social meeting programme

January 24th

Film exploring issues with the Global Clothing trade

February 28th

Agreed to accept offer from Geoff to talk on personal well-being.

Action: Geoff to provide talk outline to Nick in order that publicity material can be prepared

March 28th

Agreed to accept offer from Alan Fay for talk on "Flexitarianism"

Action: Alan to provide talk outline to Nick in order that publicity material can be prepared

April 25th

Action: Chris to contact Grenville Ham to see if he can offer a talk on hydro power talk covering what has been achieved and the potential for schemes in the Llandrindod area

3 May Fair

Agreed to organise a May Fair again this year.

Action: Flo/Geoff to agree a date for an initial subgroup meeting and announce details to the TLT mailing list

Agreed a working budget of up to £500 for the subgroup.

4 Repair Café

Agreed that the group will host a training session prior to the March Café as part of PTLCC's "Winter School" Transition Training programme.

Action: Nick to check with CELF whether a room is available for a training session in the morning and how many participants can be accommodated.

5 Community Orchard

Hilary provided update on the project's finances.

The Community Wassail will be held in the Pomarium on the 21st January.

Action: All to help promote the Wassail.

6 New Food Group

Arising from Dorianne's meeting, a new group has been established and has held its first meeting. The group is due to consider whether it will run as a subgroup of TLT or establish itself as a separate entity.

7 Mid Wales Permaculture Network

Action: Flo to liaise with Sally Owen and Nick to fix date and venue for PTLCC member groups to meet to hear feedback on last year's gathering and for a speaker from Permaculture Wales.

8 PTLCC

Noted that Alan has taken over from Mike Mambery as chair of PTLCC.

The October 2017 conference will provisionally be on the theme of Health and Wellbeing.

Winter School Training sessions to be advertised soon.

Action: Sally to provide Nick with information to circulate by end of the week.

The meeting closed 9:10

The next steering group meeting will be a 7:30pm on Tuesday 14th February in the Herb Garden Community Café